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Hi,
I would like to request to speak to council about the updated rental use zoning policy that 
was recently passed by the Planning and Development committee.

If possible, I would like to speak at the next council meeting on March 9, or if the policy 
does not come before council until a later date, then the meeting when the updated policy is 
before council would work.

Thank you,

Joel Gibbs
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